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September 15, 2023 
 
 
Sean Barravecchio 
MPX New Jersey, LLC 
sean.barravecchio@citiva.com  
5035 Central Highway, 
Pennsauken, New Jersey 08109 

 
Re: FINAL AGENCY DECISION 

APPROVAL OF SATELLITE DISPENSARY LOCATION FOR MEDICINAL 
CANNABIS 

 
Dear Sean Barravecchio: 

 
The New Jersey Cannabis Regulatory Commission (“NJ-CRC”) has received and reviewed your 
application for a satellite dispensary location for medicinal cannabis at 5035 Central Highway, 
Pennsauken, New Jersey. Upon the completion of the NJ-CRC’s review, your application has been 
approved. 

 
N.J.S.A. 24:6I-7(a)(2)(d) authorizes an Alternative Treatment Center ("ATC") that was issued a permit 
prior to the effective date of P.L.2019, c.153 (C.24:6I-5.1 et al.) or that was issued a permit after the 
effective date of P.L.2019, c.153 (C.24:6I-5.1 et al.) pursuant to an application submitted prior to the 
effective date of P.L. 2019, c.153 (C.24:6I-5.1 et al.) to maintain up to two satellite dispensaries, including 
any satellite dispensary that was approved pursuant to an application submitted prior to or within 18 
months after the effective date of P.L.2019, c.153 (C.24:6I-5.1 et al.). 

 
After review of your application, NJ-CRC determined that MPX New Jersey LLC is authorized by 
N.J.S.A. 24:61-7 to operate a satellite dispensary site, has submitted a complete application with all the 
necessary information required by the Commission to make a determination on the request, and has 
established site control and local approval for the properties and its plans. 

Final approval and permitting of the satellite location are contingent upon inspection by the NJ-CRC and 
demonstrated compliance with N.J.S.A. 24:6I-1 et seq. and N.J.A.C. 17:30A-1 et seq. To provide 
consistency and uniformity in the review of applications for satellite locations submitted to the NJ-CRC, 
the NJ-CRC has continued the New Jersey Department of Health’s process of treating satellite location 
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approvals as a permit amendment and “change of location” under the current regulations, specifically 
N.J.A.C. 17:30A-7.8, requiring submission of a $10,000.00 fee. 

 
Again, congratulations on your successful application and thank you for your interest in working with the 
NJ-CRC to establish a safe and equitable cannabis industry for the state of New Jersey. Should you have 
any questions regarding this correspondence, please submit your inquiry to the NJ-CRC Licensing inbox 
at crc.licensing@crc.nj.gov. 

 

Sincerely, 
 

 
 

 
Dianna Houenou 
Chairperson 
New Jersey Cannabis Regulatory Commission 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

2 

mailto:crc.licensing@crc.nj.gov

